
 
P.O.	Box	70	~	301	Jaguar	Lane	~	Guthrie,	Texas	79236	

 
               
       Nelson Coulter   Kevin Chisum         Roddy Shipman         
          Superintendent         Principal            Administrator 
 
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
The Guthrie High School Senior Class of 2015 is collecting donations for our 2013 Fall Festival.  We are 
currently asking willing businesses and individuals to donate cash, gift certificates, services, or gift items to 
be used as bingo prizes and toward the making of our Fall Festival meal.  Any help that you could give us 
would be greatly appreciated. Thank you for your time, consideration, and support.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Senior Class of 2015 
Kevin and Kenzie Chisum, class sponsors 
 
 
Please check one: 
 
 
______ Yes, we would be willing to donate the following item(s) _________________________________ 
 
 
______ Yes, we would like to donate the following/enclosed cash amount $________________________ 
 
 
______ Yes, we would like to donate a gift certificate in the amount of $___________________________ 
 
 
______ No, we cannot donate this year. 
 
 
 
 
 
Business/Individual Name: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signature of person authorizing donation: ____________________________________________________ 


